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Ongar Place  

Nursery News 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey, 01932 842785 

 

12th January 2024 
 

 
Nursery Activities and Play 

 

Happy New Year and welcome to our new 

families this term. 

We have been exploring different forms 

of transport in Nursery. We have been 

exploring the purposes of different 

vehicles and how they move. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also been using counting frames 

to help us count objects carefully. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We received a visit from Erin 

at Perform on Wednesday. We had a great 

time exploring the wild west and using 

drama, dance and singing to help develop 

confidence, concentration and social skills. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Book Focus 
In Willow Class, we are reading the book 

'Car, Car, Truck, Jeep'. It is all about 

different types of transport.  

  

Information for Families 
Spring term Coffee Morning 

We will be holding our half termly coffee 

morning on Thursday 25th January at 

9.15am. This will be a chance to meet other 

parents and ask any questions you might 

have about how children learn at Nursery. 

 

Reminders 

• Please make sure anything your child 

brings to Nursery is clearly labelled 

with their name. 

• Ensure your child brings a bottle to 

school each day with water, rather than 

juice or squash. 

• We are a nut-free school. Please do not 

include products containing nuts in your 

child’s lunch box.  

Top Tip 
Talk with your child and discuss their 

favourite modes of transport. How many 

different types can you spot on the way 

to school? 

http://www.perform.org.uk/?trk=JnBzY19pZD0xMDAxNjgwJmRvY19pZD0zOTcmbWVfaWQ9MCZ0ZXh0PUQ0QSBpbmZvIG9uIHRoZSBkYXkmZGF0ZT1KYW4gMTAgMjAyNCAxMjowMVBN

